
From: BELAYNEH, Asalif Demissie [mailto:belayneha@who.int]  

Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2020 8:37 PM 
To: MEMON, Junaid Gul 

Cc: Imran Ali; ALI, Asif; SYED, Irfan; SYEDA, Samana Ali; SOOMRO, Muhammad Raza 
Subject: Re: Accident of UCPO UC-8 Sana 

 

Very sorry to hear this and wish her speedy recovery. Yes she deserve leave.  

 

Regards 

Asalif  

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On 11 Jan 2020, at 20:21, MEMON, Junaid Gul <memonj@who.int> wrote: 

Dear Imran, 
 
                      It is to inform you that Miss Sana UCPO-UC-8 of Site town had an accident today 
while returning from TSC to her home. She suffered Head and leg injuries when her Rickshaw 
overturned. She was initially taken to Valika Hospital where after first Aid she was referred to 
Abbassi Shaheed Hospital where she is under treatment till writing of this email. This email is 
FYI and record and please be noted that she may be on leave for few days.   
 
Dr Junaid Gul Memon 

Area Coordinator WHO 

District West 
Cell no: 0345-7890123 
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